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Dear community of San Jose, and local govt, 

 The Senter Rd, traffic calming project, has been in the making, in the days, pre Covid-19. 

 

 As always, I hope you will be considering, what could be, good, open public policies, and continuing 

accountability, for the technology, surveillance, and data collection, that will be a part of, this large traffic 

& pedestrian, improvement project. 

 

 However, it is my feeling, that Measure T public oversight, with technology, may be confused and lacking, 

at this point. 

 

 I hope, all the recent talk, in finally developing, an election ballot measure, to allow, a full IPA review 

process, for police use-of-force, and other policing issues,  

 

 Can be a reminder, of pervious, good  community ideas, over the past several years, of a public oversight 

committee, for San Jose, that can review, community policing, technology, surveillance, and data collection 

questions. 

 

 For San Jose, to define a surveillance and technology ordinance, at this time,  

 

 can begin, to more clearly address, the individual, in terms of, civil rights, civil protections, more open, 

democratic practices. And ideas, of positive sustainability. 

 

 These are the ideas, that can walk hand-in-hand, with the needs of Vision Zero, surveillance and data 

collection technology practices, for community safety. 

 

 I hope, we can consider all of these ideas, as what can be for, tomorrow's people. 

 

   sincerely,  

   blair beekman 
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